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AFTERNOON CLOSURE OF PRACTICE 
 

THIS SURGERY WILL BE CLOSED FOR HALF A DAY  
 

ON TUESDAY 16 JULY 2019 FROM 12 noon 
 

TO ALLOW ALL PRACTICE STAFF TO TAKE PART IN A 

PROTECTED LEARNING TIME TRAINING SESSION 
All participating surgeries in the area will be closed on this afternoon for 

training. 

 

The Primary Care Trust actively supports developing general practice to 

improve the care of our patients.   The Protected Learning Time 

Programme provides an opportunity for all practice staff to participate in 

education and training events.  Six afternoon sessions will be held during 

the year. 

 

EMERGENCY COVER WILL BE AVAILABLE 

If you require emergency medical treatment while the surgery is closed 

this afternoon please call NHS 111 
If you have any queries about routine matters, arrangements for 

collecting prescriptions, etc please contact own GP surgery the following 

working day.  

 

The surgery will re-open as usual on  

Wednesday 17 July 2019 respectively. 

     

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 

The Doctors and Staff 


